Dear,
I am writing to express my opposition to provisions contained in Bill C-10 currently before the Senate. As you are aware, proposed amendments to the Income Tax Act contained in Bill C-10 would give the government the power to deny tax credits to film and television productions which had content determined to be contrary to its public policy objectives. This is essentially government censorship of the arts. If passed, the consequences to both the cultural and economic well-being of our nation would be devastating.
 
The proposed changes to the production certification process as determined by the Canadian Audio-Visual Certification Office (CAVCO) would create enormous instability in the film and television industry undermining the ability of many productions to secure private financing and get off the ground. This uncertainty would cost thousands of jobs and hundreds of millions of dollars in economic activity, effectively crippling one of Canada’s most important cultural sectors and silencing one of our greatest outlets of Canadian culture to the world.
 
The changes proposed in Bill C-10 would not only have a devastating economic impact on our industry but would severely undermine our freedom of expression and stifle the diversity of voices that is so vital to the expression of our national identity. Allowing un-elected officials subjective control over tax credits is extremely dangerous. It not only undermines the purpose of the tax credits, which is to support a vibrant film and television industry but also artistic expression and freedom of speech.
Canadian productions are world renowned. Our international reputation is of a tolerant nation that champions freedom of speech and artistic expression. The Charter of Rights and Freedoms guarantees our freedom of expression and should be vigorously defended by all parliamentarians. 
I strongly urge you to stand up for Canadian culture and our renowned creative community by defending freedom of speech. Commit to remove the sections of Bill C-10 that would broaden the guidelines defining what content is ineligible for tax credits and that would give the Minister of Canadian Heritage new powers to deny tax credit certification. 

 
Sincerely,
